
September 8, 2020

Debra A. Howland 
Executive Director
NHPUC
21 South Fruit St, Suite 10
Concord, NH  03301

Re: North American Power and Gas, LLC 

Regulatory Contact Information Update 

Dear Executive Director Howland,

The purpose of this correspondence is to provide notice that Isabel Montalvo is no longer 

with North American Power and Gas, LLC. Going forward, any communication directed to

Isabel Montalvo should now be directed to Clint Sandidge and the general regulatory inbox. 

Please update your records to reflect the information listed below. 

Clint Sandidge  Retail Regulatory 

Managing Director 1500 Rankin Road, Suite 200 

Government and Regulatory Affairs  Houston, Texas 77073 

1500 Rankin Road, Suite 200  RetailRegulatory@calpine.com 

Houston, Texas 77073 

Phone: 713-361-7717 

Clint.Sandidge@calpinesolutions.com 

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please do not hesitate to contact me via

email at Shadre.Carrington@Champion.Energy or by phone at 713-417-9567. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Shadre Carrington 

Legal Admin 


